Welcome to Year 4! We can’t wait to welcome you back!  

Class Teachers: Mr Martin (4M) / Miss Lewis (4L)
Teaching Support: Mrs Mainprize and Mrs Shaw
P.E. Day: Thursday
Please make sure your child has their P.E. kit in school every day.

They will need:

· White t-shirt

· Black shorts

· Black pumps

. 

All kit should be clearly labelled with your child’s name. Please note: School is not responsible for the loss or damage of any personal possessions.
Snack:
Children can have toast every morning. Please pay for this on Parent Pay (£1.25 for the week). 
Milk is available to be ordered and paid for each half term.
Please provide a fresh water bottle.
In Year 4 we expect:

· Reading book and records will be kept in school for the time being and monitored by teaching staff. There will be many reading opportunities throughout the school week but as books cannot be taken home for now, any extra support with this at home is greatly appreciated. 
· Children to be in school on time at 8:30m and collected at 2:30pm.
Homework:
Spellings will be given each week to be tested the following week.

Children to practise mental mathematics (e.g. times tables) each week. In the Juniors we use a website called ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’ to practise our times tables. Your child will be given their log in details at the start of the year for them to access their account at home to practise. We practise daily in school using this programme to boost times tables recall speed.
Every child has a Purple Mash login, which will be where the majority of home learning tasks can be found. 

The main topic in the autumn half term:
‘Ancient Greeks’
This topic will look at this historical period. This topic will be a history topic, but will have links to geography, computing and the arts.

We hope you have a fantastic, safe summer holiday and we will see you in September. 
The children return to school on Tuesday 7th September and finish for half term on Friday 22nd October.

Information about after-school clubs will follow in the new term.
If you have any questions before then, please contact the school office to arrange to speak to your child’s new teacher.
